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Milan, March 2, 2010 – The lawyers of FASTWEB S.p.A. (Milan, MTAX: FWB), in 
agreement with the Public Prosecutor, have requested a brief postponement of 
today’s hearing in the Court’s Private Chambers with the aim of depositing the 
documentation sustaining the proposal of alternative solutions with respect to the 
requested appointment of a commissioner. The Rome judge has granted this 
postponement. 
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